
 
 
Date:     3/25/2021 
 

To:      State Agencies and Cooperative Members 
  
From:  State Procurement Office 
  
Re:       Termination of Weight Watchers of Arizona Inc. Contract # ADSPO18-199012 
 
 
Effective March 25, 2021 the State Procurement Office has terminated contract ADSPO18-199012 with 
Weight Watchers of Arizona Inc. 

Brief Summary: 

Weight Watchers of Arizona Inc. was purchased by Weight Watchers North America.  Per discussions with 
Weight Watchers North America they are not able to meet the services covered by the contract with Weight 
Watchers of Arizona Inc. and thus they are not interested in having contract # ADSPO18-199012 assigned to 
them.  Because Weight watchers of Arizona is no longer a company contract ADSPO18-199012 has been 
terminated. 

Individuals interested in Weight Watchers programs can go to their website – 
https://www.weightwatchers.com/us/ to enroll in WW on their own 

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Renee Uliassi, State Procurement 
Manager, at (602) 542-8087or at renee.uliassi@azdoa.gov. 
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